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February 8, 2007 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street 
Suite 2700 
Toronto, ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: EB-2006-0266 - Regulatory Treatment of Conservation and Demand 
Management Activities by Electricity Distributors – Comments on Behalf of the 
London Property Management Association 
 
As per the Board’s January 25, 2007 letter, please find attached three (3) paper copies of 
the comments on behalf of the London Property Management Association on the Staff 
Discussion Paper, also dated January 25, 2007.  A searchable version of the comments 
(PDF and Word) has also been sent to you by e-mail. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Randy Aiken 
Randy Aiken 
Aiken & Associates 
 
Attachment 
 
cc: Paul Cappa, LPMA (e-mail only) 
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